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Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project 
Santan Canal 9 Construction – Sub-Lateral 28.65 
Stotonic Road Closure in Stotonic (D-4) area 
 
The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project (P-MIP) will be temporarily closing Stotonic Road 
at Canal 9 beginning Tuesday, May 26, 2020 at 6:00 am and ending Wednesday, May 
27, 2020 by 5:00 pm.  T&T Construction will begin construction on Tuesday, May 26, 
2020, at 6:00 A.M. 
 
The road closure will occur on Stotonic Road where Canal 9 crosses by Levee Road 
(see attached).  
 
An alternate route has been set up with a detour for vehicles from Santan Road to 
travel south on Maize Road, connecting to Lower Santan Road.  Levee Road will be 
open for local residents. (See detour route) 
 
We encourage motorists to plan accordingly during the road closure to arrive safely at 
your destination. 

• Obey all traffic control signs; they contain essential information about traffic   
conditions, road closures, and detours. 
• Obey workers holding up traffic signs. 
• Drive at the posted speed limit. 
• Plan accordingly for travel time. 

 
The Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project appreciates your patience while the construction 
is in progress.  If you have any questions you may contact:  Larry Gene, P-MIP Design 
Engineer, at (520) 562-6746 or Kristina Morago, P-MIP Public Involvement Outreach 
Specialist, at (602) 708-0234.  
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Pima-Maricopa Irrigation Project 
Santan Canal 9 Construction – Sub-Lateral 28.65 (Old Canal 9)  

 

 


